SMV

Superintendencia del Mercado de Valores

PUBLIC RELEASE

The Superintendency of the Securities Market of the Republic of Panama
(hereinafter the “SMV”), in accordance with its legal duty to strengthen and develop
the securities market in Panama, and with the purpose of protect the legal framework
and the integrity and stability of the securities market in compliance with the
regulations of the Securities Law, warns the public, of the following:

That the company identified:

EMGOLDEX o EMGOLDEX PANAMA, has not been granted any kind of license by
the SMV, nor has been authorized to carry out business as an intermediary,
administrator or advisor of securities or Forex activities, in or from the Republic of
Panama within the regulatory scope Securities Market Law.

That the web site http://emgoldex.com.pa/ do not relate with the domains of the
entities regulated and supervised by the SMV.

For further information regarding this information, please contact the SMV to the
phone (507) 501-1700, fax (507) 501-1709, or email info@supervalores.gob.pa.

A list of institutions authorized by the SMV is available in our Web site
www.supervalores.gob.pa.
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Jugn Mantel Martans S.
Superintendent

Panama, April 25, 2014
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